
From: Searles, Brian [Brian.Searles@vermont.gov] 

Sent: Thursday, December 15, 2016 12:18 PM 

To: Songhurst, Karen; Kunin, Lisa; Cole, Chris 

CC: Boomhower, Michele 

Subject: Re: att. 

 

Terrific! 

 
From: Songhurst, Karen 
Sent: Thursday, December 15, 2016 11:15:41 AM 
To: Searles, Brian; Kunin, Lisa; Cole, Chris 
Cc: Boomhower, Michele 
Subject: RE: att.  

  
I literally just finished a teleconference with EBTC colleagues and heard from Canadian members that 
the news at Parliament’s closing hours in Ottawa indicates we are likely to see fast movement of the 
Canadian version after the Parliament returns in late January, now that the US bill has passed.  They may 
attempt to move for unanimous consent, as the two major parties both support it. 
 

From: Searles, Brian  
Sent: Thursday, December 15, 2016 11:09 AM 
To: Kunin, Lisa <Lisa.Kunin@vermont.gov>; Cole, Chris <Chris.Cole@vermont.gov> 
Cc: Songhurst, Karen <Karen.Songhurst@vermont.gov>; Boomhower, Michele 
<Michele.Boomhower@vermont.gov> 
Subject: Fw: att. 

 

Updated to reflect passage of preclearance legislation.   
 

 
From: brianrsearles@comcast.net <brianrsearles@comcast.net> 
Sent: Thursday, December 15, 2016 11:01 AM 
To: Searles, Brian 
Subject: att.  
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